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Courtesy call to the Cabinet 
Secretary Health  
Hon. Mutahi Kagwe
January  / 27th / 2021

The Kenya Healthcare Federation (KHF) Chairman Dr Amit N. Thakker, Vice 
Chairman Dr Elizabeth Wala and CEO Dr. Anastasia Nyalita paid a courtesy 
call to the Cabinet Secretary Health Hon. Mutahi Kagwe to discuss Public 
Private Collaborations in Health.
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The Cabinet 
Secretary Hon. 
Mutahi Kagwe is 
delighted to work 
with the Private 
Sector under 
the Umbrella 
Organization, 
KHF on various 
agenda items...



February Highlights

KHF Participation in KCM Events 
February / 3rd  / 2021

KHF Director Ms. Faith Muigai with members of Kenya Coordinating Mechanism (KCM) 
paid a courtesy call to the Governor of Migori County, Okoth Obado to discuss quality 
of Care in Health Service Delivery and Covid-19 response among other Health Matters.

KMTC Collaboration with 
KHF on various Partnership 
Opportunities in Health 
February / 4th  / 2021

KHF CEO Dr. Anastasia Nyalita paid a courtesy call to the Kenya 
Medical Training College’s (KMTC) CEO, Prof. Michael Kiptoo. 
KMTC is glad to collaborate with KHF on various partnership 
opportunities in health. KHF looks forward to a fruitful collaboration 
with KMTC.

Quality of Care in  
Health Service Delivery  
and Covid-19 response
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Marie Stopes Kenya 
collaboration with KHF
February / 11th  / 2021

Country Director at Marie Stopes Kenya, Sophie Hodder and 
Director Technical & Clinical Services, Dr. Juliet Konje paid a 
courtesy call to KHF CEO, Anastasia Nyalita.

Marie Stopes Kenya, one of the KHF members, looks forward to a 
fruitful collaboration with Kenya Healthcare Federation.

Vaccinating Africa: Will 
Continent be left behind 
or surprise again?
February / 11th  / 2021

Newspaper Article on Covid-19 vaccination in 
Africa done by KHF Chair, Dr. Amit N. Thakker. 

KHF and UON, College of Health Sciences on Health Matters
Center for Research, Innovation and Grants Advancement 
(CERIGA), University of Nairobi, College of Health Sciences, 
KHF ICT & Mobile Health Committee Chair, Dr. Torooti Mwirigi 
and KHF Team Members.

KHF looks forward to successful collaborations with the University 
on Matters Health.

February / 21st  / 2021

Prof. James Machoki M’Imunya, Principal, College of Health 
Sciences, University of Nairobi hosted KHF CEO, Dr. Anastasia 
Nyalita and Kenya Health Informatics Association (KeHIA) 
Secretary General, Steven Wanyee.

The Brief Visit was also attended by Dr. Peter Arimi, MD, Msc, 
Technical Lead, Operations, Strategic Partnerships and Linkages, 
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February / 25th  / 2021

Kenya Healthcare Federation hosted the first Members’ Meeting of 2021 at the Mövenpick 
Hotels and Resorts, Nairobi. The meeting was led by its Chairperson, Dr Amit N. Thakker, 
Vice Chair Dr Elizabeth Wala, CEO, Dr. Anastasia Nyalita, Board Members and Committee 
Chairs. 

During the meeting, a session on Kenya Coordinating Mechanism (KCM) for Global Fund 
done by Dr. Daniella Munene, the KHF representative at KCM and KCM Secretariat 
Ms. Margaret Mundia, gave an overview of the Global Fund operations in Kenya and the 
funding application process.

At the meeting, KHF sought to chart the way forward for 2021 along the 6 Committees 
namely; Healthcare Regulations, Quality and Standards, Supply Chain, Public Private 
Partnerships, Human Resources for Health and ICT and Mobile Health with their Chairs 
and various representatives. Dr. Njoki Fernandes, Mr. Vinod Guptan, Dr. Daniella Munene, 
Dr. Anne Musuva-Njoroge and Dr. Elizabeth Wala.

KHF Chair Dr. Amit N. Thakker.

During the meeting, KHF sought 
to chart the way forward for 2021 
along the 6 Committees thematic 

areas...

Kenya Healthcare Federation hosts 
Members’ Meeting

KHF Vice Chair Dr Elizabeth Wala.

KHF CEO Dr. Anastasia Nyalita, KHF Chair Dr. Amit 
N. Thakker & KESPA DCEO Martha Cheruto.

KHF CEO Dr. Anastasia Nyalita

KCM Secretariat Ms. Margaret Mundia
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March Highlights

KHF partners with Stanbic Bank 
Kenya to donate PPEs 
March  / 15th  / 2021

Kenya Healthcare Federation partnered with Stanbic Bank Kenya to donate PPEs to 
Private medical institutions and Faith-Based Organizations such as Newpoint Hospital, 
Our Lady of Mercy Mission Hospital Annex and ITARC Hospital in Nakuru County to 
help the country continue fighting against the COVID-19 pandemic. The PPEs will go a 
long way to facilitate this initiative.

KHF CEO, Dr. Anastasia Nyalita and RUPHA Chair, Dr Brian Lishenga led the donation. 
The Stanbic Team included; Head of Marketing Esther Ndugu, Stanbic Bank Foundation 
Pauline Mbayah, Universal Banker Doris Kawira, Stanbic Director Freciah Langat, and 
Branch Manager Stanbic Nakuru Leonard Surmat.

March  / 16th  / 2021

KHF in partnership with Stanbic Bank Kenya visited Kiambu 
County to donate PPEs to various hospitals such as St. Matia 
Mulumba Mission Hospital, Nazareth Hospital and Grace Home 
Clinic in a bid to continue fighting the COVID-19 pandemic. The 
PPEs will go a long way to facilitate this initiative.

KHF and Stanbic Bank Kenya visit Kiambu County to donate  
PPEs at various hospitals
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PPEs donation to various Private 
Hospitals and Faith-Based 
Organizations
February / 18th  / 2021

On 18th March 2021, KHF in partnership with Stanbic Bank Kenya were in Nairobi 
County to donate PPEs at various hospitals and Faith-Based Organizations such as Uwezo 
Hospital and Maternity and St. Francis Community Hospital in a bid to continue fighting 
the COVID-19 pandemic.

KHF’s Board at the Frontline 
of COVID-19 Vaccination

March / 25th  / 2021

Our Board of Directors serving as KHF’s Frontline Healthcare 
Workers set an example to the public by taking their first dose of 
COVID-19 Vaccine.
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At Ministry of Health, 
Kenya, with Dr. Rashid 
Abdi Aman
March / 26th  / 2021

On 26th March 2021, KHF CEO Dr. Anastasia Nyalita and KHF 
Supply Chain Committee Chair, Vinod Guptan paid a courtesy call 
to Ministry of Health, Chief Administrative Secretary, Dr. Rashid 
Abdi Aman, to discuss among other topics, double regulation of 
Health Products and Technologies by Ministry of Health Regulatory 
Agencies.

KHF 2021 General 
Elections
April / 9th  / 2021

We are pleased to unveil the Nominated Candidates 
for the KHF 2021 General Elections. The Election will 
be held virtually and will take place during 24th - 26th 
May 2021. View the nominated candidates via this link; 

https://khf.co.ke/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/KHF-
2021-GENERAL-ELECTIONS-BULLETIN.pdf

April Highlights

Committee on COVID-19 
Vaccine Deployment
April / 17th  / 2021

The Ministry of Health, Kenya has appointed the Kenya Healthcare 
Federation Chairman Dr Amit N. Thakker, Kenya Private Sector Alliance 
CEO, Carole Kariuki Karuga, Pharmaceutical Society of Kenya President 
Dr. Louis Somoni Machogu, Pharmaceutical Society of Kenya CEO, 
Daniella Munene and Kenya Medical Association President Dr. Andrew 
Were Onyino to a Technical Working Committee on Covid-19 Vaccine 
Deployment.
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Kenya Healthcare Federation and Kenya 
Private Sector Alliance handed over PPEs 
donations to Kajiado County
April / 21th  / 2021

Kenya Healthcare Federation (KHF) and Kenya Private Sector Alliance 
(KEPSA) handed over PPEs donations to Kajiado County to support the 
County in the fight against COVID-19 Pandemic.

The donation was received by Kajiado 
County Deputy Governor H.E. Martin 
Moshisho together with Kajiado CEC 
for Health Ms. Esther Somoire and other 
County Government Officials.

The KHF team was led by KHF CEO Dr. 
Anastasia Nyalita together with KEPSA 
DCEO Martha Cheruto, KEPSA PPD 
Specialist Maingi Muinde and KCCB 
General Secretariat Jacinta Mutegi.
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Kenya Healthcare Federation and Kenya 
Private Sector Alliance has handed over 
PPEs donations to Machakos County
April / 22nd  / 2021

Kenya Healthcare Federation (KHF) and Kenya Private Sector Alliance 
(KEPSA) has handed over PPEs donation to Machakos County 
Government to support the County fight against the COVID-19 
Pandemic.

The donation was received by Machakos 
County Governor, His Excellency  Dr. 
Alfred Mutua. 
Dr. Mutua thanked the Private Sector 
for the work they are doing to save lives. 
He called on all Kenyans to take personal 
responsibility by strictly observing the 
Covid-19 Guidelines.

The KHF team was led by KHF CEO Dr. 
Anastasia Nyalita together with KEPSA 
DCEO Martha Cheruto, KEPSA PPD 
Specialist Maingi Muinde and KCCB 
General Secretariat Jacinta Mutegi.
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2nd Floor Office No. 6, Kedong House, 

Lenana Road/Ralph Bunche Road Junction, 

P. O. BOX 37929-00100  Tel: +254 (0)702 249 853

Email: admin@khf.co.ke 

Website: www. khf.co.ke

      


